
The BUG-T met Tuesday, May 14th at 2:15 pm in Drinko 439. 
  
Members present: 
Bob Walker - Finance Info Tech 
Michael McGuffey - Institutional Research 
Cheri Musgrave - Financial Aid 
Myke Watts - Computing Services 
Pat Gebhart - Computing Services / Enrollment Management 
Debra Elliott - Alumni Development 
  
Old Business: 
  
FormFusion - Bob Walker stated that the PO had been issued for FormFusion and if any one was 
interested in using the software to contact him. 
  
Data Warehouse / Datamart - Michael McGuffey stated that he had discussed how to request 
funding for a computer that would house the Data Warehouse / Datamart with the Senior VP for 
Finance.  Michael explained that currently, Institutional Research, Finance Information 
Technologies, and Alumni Development were looking into developing the Data Warehouse / 
Datamart as a "proof of concept" for institutional reporting purposes.  Michael asked that anyone 
who was interested in participating in this proof of concept to contact him. 
  
New Business: 
  
Banner Oversight Committee Members - Michael McGuffey nominated Terri Byrd as a non-voting 
member of the BOC from BUG-T. Terri was not available for comment.  Myke Watts nominated 
that the other committee members remain the same (Cheri Musgrave - Voting Member, Myke 
Watts - Non-voting Member).  Since there were no other candidates, the nominations passed.   
  
The new Members of the BOC from BUG-T are: 
Cheri Musgrave - Voting Member 
Myke Watts - Non-voting Member 
Terri Byrd - Non-voting Member 
  
  
 


